
 

 

Non-Renewal of Licences 

FSC/2/NR/002 

 

It is hereby notified for general information that the following entities are no longer 

licensed by the Financial Services Commission (the “Commission”), from 1st January 

2022. These entities are no longer authorized to provide, carry on, or transact any of 

the international financial services as set out in the First Schedule of the Financial 

Services Commission Act, Chapter 272 of the Substantive Laws of Belize, Revised 

Edition 2020, in or from within Belize. 

 
1. Alpha Services Limited 

2. Business Intelligence Registered Agent (Belize) Limited 

3. International Finance Advisors Limited 

4. Servicios Bursátiles Internacionales Limited 

5. Speed Solutions Limited 

 

All investors and other persons concerned are advised to take note. 

 

FINANCIAL SERVICES COMMISSION 
 

6th January 2022 

 

 


